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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to execute a 

contract with Gulf State Distributors for the purchase of 

Service Weapons for the Little Rock Police Department. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this project is $69,020.92, plus applicable 

taxes and fees, and will be paid from Seized Funds, Account 

No. 270529-G35148.   

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND The Little Rock Police Department is responsible for 

ensuring the safety of people within the City Limits of Little 

Rock.  It is critical that responding Patrol Officers have 

immediate access to all needed equipment, including service 

weapons.  After a competitive bid process pursuant to Bid 

No. 1708, it was determined that Gulf States Distributors was 

the lowest responder.   

 

 


